
 

 

 

 

November 13, 2020  

 

 

To: Jennifer Clark, Director of Planning and Development  
From: Office of Councilmember Esparza 
RE: Appeal of CUP No. P20-02556 
  
On Wednesday November 4, 2020 the Planning Commission denied Conditional Use Permit 
Application No. P20-02556. I would like to appeal this decision for discussion among the City 
Council in order to explore the potential for net reduction of alcohol licenses in the city and the 
net impact on the surrounding neighborhood.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

Councilmember Nelson Esparza 

 


